Посольство України

в Японії

106-0031, Японія, Токіо, Мінато-ку, Нісіадзабу 3-5-31

+81 (3) 5474 9770, +81 (3) 5474 9773, +81 (3) 5474 9772 (fax), emb_jp@mfa.gov.ua



Embassy of Ukraine

in Japan

106-0031, Japan, Tokyo, Minato-ku, Nishi-Azabu 3-5-31

japan.mfa.gov.ua

STX Co., Ltd.

Dear team of STX Co., Ltd.,

Thank you for your material donation, provided to Ukraine via Shoichi Co. Ltd.

Since the beginning of the full-scale russian aggression against Ukraine, many regions of Ukraine have been under severe shelling by the russian troops, resulting in damages of hundreds if not thousands of the civilian infrastructure facilities. Therefore, the delivered humanitarian aid will have a tremendous positive impact on the lives of thousands of people, affected by the russian aggression.

We would like to thank you for the support provided to Ukraine.

Respectfully,

Ambassador

Dr. Sergiy Korsunsky